

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL 2022 DECEMBER GRADUATES

FROM: REGISTRAR

DATE: 22nd February 2023

SUBJECT: COLLECTION OF 2022 DEGREE CERTIFICATES

TAKE NOTICE that **DEGREE CERTIFICATES** for all those that Graduated on 17th December 2022 are now ready for Collection from the Academic office located at East Campus.

To all those that may be owing the institution, kindly ensure that, you settle all your outstanding balances with the Revenue office located at Main Campus.

You are informed accordingly.

